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DATE:  November 26, 2019 
 
TO: Steven R. Harry – stevenrharry@gmail.com 
                                                                                                                   
FROM:  Rebecca Nelson, Director and Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Officer 
              Michigan State University FOIA Office   
 
SUBJECT:  FOIA Response 
 
This is written in response to the FOIA request dated November 15, 2019, that you sent 
to the Michigan State University Office of the General Counsel, and that this Office 
received on November 19th.  Please note that all FOIA requests received by the University 
are processed by this Office.  Any future FOIA requests or correspondence should be 
directed to this Office. 
  
In your request you state “I would like the annual salary for the new MSU employee 
Michael A. Yankowski, who has taken the position of Assistant Director of Institutional 
Ethics and Compliance in the Office of Audit, Risk and Compliance.”  The base annual 
salary for Michael A. Yankowski is $125,000.00.  No fee will be assessed for this 
processing of your request. 
 
Pursuant to Section 4(4) of the Michigan Freedom of Information Act (MIFOIA), the 
University’s procedures and guidelines for processing MIFOIA requests can be found at 
http://foia.msu.edu. 
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